


To: Sudbury Community Preservation Committee 

From: Len Simon 

Date: September 3, 2024 

Re: Metal Sculpture for placement along Bruce Freeman Rail Trail 

This is a proposal for having an original metal sculpture fabricated for placement 

along the Bruce Freeman Rail Trail. It would be a permanent piece of art to be 

located on one of the three circular concrete bases specifically intended as 

foundations for artwork along the trail. 

The overarching objective is to pay homage to the land as a former railroad 

corridor that served Sudbury residents and businesses in the 1900s and now 

converted into a rail trail used for transportation and recreation, and to showcase 

historical artifacts and uses of the lands adjacent to the corridor as well as the 

natural beauty of along the trail. 

Several communities along the BFRT north of Sudbury have used artwork to 

enhance trail users’ experiences and integrate the railroad history of the corridor. 

As far as I know, this will be the first piece of art that incorporates actual metal 

from the railroad, i.e., spikes and plates, as part of the unique sculpture.  An 

interpretive plaque will note use of metal in the sculpture. 

There will be two cost components to the project:  1) fabrication of the sculpture 

which includes materials and labor, and 2) transport and installation along the 

trail. 

I am in the process of obtaining quotes and estimates for the project.  The total 

project cost is an estimate which will be refined. 

I intend to present the metal sculpture project to other committees as noted on 

the Project Submission Form. 
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